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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT – CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
1111 Franklin Street, 10th Floor: Oakland, California 94607-5200 

 

Date:    August 15, 2022 

To:        Participating Organizations, Education Entities, State Agencies, and Suppliers 

From:   Marilyn Biscotti, Senior Commodity Manager 

RE: Kimball International & University of California National Contract 2019.00186  
- October 2022 Market Price Increase 

 

This memo will serve as notice that a market price increase for both Kimball Omnia National and UC 
Agreements has been agreed to by the University of California and will reflect new pricing beginning 
October 3, 2022.  This increase will replace the recently implemented surcharge of 9% which was 
effective on July 1, 2022.   

As supply chain continue to drive cost increases with raw material commodities, labor and freight, this 
memo reflects an average 10% price increase.  The increases ranging from 0%, 5%, 10%, and 12% on all 
products within the Kimball, National, Etc. and Interwoven brands. 

All other terms and conditions of the agreement shall remain in full unless changed, altered, or 
amended on a formal contract amendment signed by both parties per the requirements of the contract. 

Thank you, 

 

  Marilyn Biscotti 

Marilyn Biscotti 
Senior Commodity Manager – Strategic Sourcing 
UC Procurement Services 
Marilyn.Biscotti@ucop.edu 
 

Cc: Sean Parker, Associate Director – Facilities, Maintenance, & Capital Programs 
 Gerhard Stadel, Public Sector Sales Manager, Workplace 
 Kelli Jenkins, Trade manager – Strategic Contracts, Workplace 
 Christine Dorantes, OMNIA  

Attachments: Kimball International Letter 
         Kimball International Price Increase 


